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The official newsletter of San Cayetano Elementary

From the Principal: 
Attendance continues to be of the utmost importance. We are working

diligently to help your child master their current grade level skills as well as

prepare them for the upcoming year. Please ensure that your child is here

everyday ready and on time. Every minute counts! SC recognizes the

importance of developing strong character within our students. Our staff

implements the CHARACTER COUNTS PROGRAM and Making Good

Choices.The Six Pillars of Character are: Trustworthiness, Respect,

Responsibility, Fairness, Caring and Citizenship. Character development of a

child is a team effort. We need family and community support in embracing

these values and common language as essentials to living a good life. We

encourage you to talk to your children about making good choices and playing

their part in making San Cayetano a great place to be!February is  the month

for Caring, please help  encourage our students to: Be kind.  Be compassionate

and show they care. Express gratitude. Forgive others. Help people in need.

Your efforts are appreciated!

Important 

Dates

2/3 - Be Kind Kickoff
2/5 - Site Council Mtg
2/5 - Booster Club  Mtg
2/6 - Family Conferences
2/6 - Early Release
2/7 - Early Release
2/12 - Early Release
2/14 - Be Kind Super Hero Day
2/17 - President's Day - No Classes
2/19 - No Early Release
2/24 - Character Counts Fine
Dining
2/24 - 5th Grade Cambridge
Presentation
2/26 - SotM - 3-5
2/27 - SotM - k-2
2/26 - Early Release
2/26 - Family STEM Night
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 Mrs. Miranda Valencia, NEHS members,
and the Corridor Keppers spent  a Sunday

morning cleaning up by the river. Our
Cheetahs also learned about animal tracks,

bones and how to use binoculars! 
We had a "pawsome" adventure!

Congrats to all of our Geo
Bee participants, especially

our school champion Andres
Jaime, 2nd place Bella Garcia

and 3rd place Arian Puig!

We  had a special visit from the AZ Department  of
Education  Arts Education Specialist and the Santa Cruz

County's Superintendent's office. Our creative and
charismatic art teacher Mrs. Raeber lead the campus tour

alongside our Cheetahs. They showcased various art
projects and their hardwork throughout the year. Thank
you Mrs. Raeber for going above and beyond in sharing

your passion for art with our school and thank you
Cheetahs for being the amazing students you are!



F E B .  2 0 2 0  |  V O L .  1

 CHEETAH NEWS
 

The official newsletter of San Cayetano Elementary

Cheetahs of the Month

Character Counts Fine Dining with
the Principal - Fairness

Cheetah Team of the Month  
Kindergarten Team

Third, Fourth and Fifth Grade
Cheetahs of the Month

Kinder, First, and Second 
Cheetahs of the Month
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Save the Dates!
Important Happenings

February 6

Be Kind
SUPERHERO Day!

FEBRUARY 14


